
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS31316 / SJM104

Currently, gun suppressors are heavily regulated under the prohibition era National Firearms Act of 1934. The
United States Congress has before it the Hearing Protection Act which would reclassify gun suppressors to
be regulated as a regular firearm. This Joint Memorial expresses the desire of Idaho gun owners, sportsmen,
and hunters to encourage the United States Congress to pass the Hearing Protection Act and allow Idaho’s
law-abiding gun owners to protect their hearing while enjoying their shooting sports activities.

FISCAL NOTE

There is no impact to Idaho’s General Fund or to local governments as this is a request for action from the
United State Congress.

Contact:
Senator Mark Harris
(208) 332-1341
Senator Todd M. Lakey
(208) 332-1317
Representative Judy Boyle
(208) 332-1064

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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